The Whistle Roars... It’s the Polar
Express!!!

“The Bell Rings for All who Truly
Believe..”

Thursday, December 14, 6:30to 7:30 pm

A reading of Chris van Allsburg's Polar Express.

Games, snacks, crafts, & music
Psst... Wear your pj’s!

North Hampton
Public Library and
Cultural Center

Contact: Connie Margowsky
cmargowsky@nhplib.org
603-964-6326

Not school sponsored.
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